
CAKEBREAD
North Coast Sauvignon Blanc 2023

91 Points
Aromas of grilled pineapple, kaffir limes,
flint and lemon pith. The palate is light-
bodied with bright acidity, giving flavors of
guavas, lychees and grapefruit. Vibrant and
fresh.

March 11, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CAKEBREAD
North Coast Sauvignon Blanc 2023

91 Points
Aromas of grilled pineapple, kaffir limes,
flint and lemon pith. The palate is light-
bodied with bright acidity, giving flavors of
guavas, lychees and grapefruit. Vibrant and
fresh.

March 11, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CAKEBREAD
North Coast Sauvignon Blanc 2023

91 Points
Aromas of grilled pineapple, kaffir limes,
flint and lemon pith. The palate is light-
bodied with bright acidity, giving flavors of
guavas, lychees and grapefruit. Vibrant and
fresh.

March 11, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CAKEBREAD
North Coast Sauvignon Blanc 2023

91 Points
Aromas of grilled pineapple, kaffir limes,
flint and lemon pith. The palate is light-
bodied with bright acidity, giving flavors of
guavas, lychees and grapefruit. Vibrant and
fresh.

March 11, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CAKEBREAD
North Coast Sauvignon Blanc 2023

91 Points
Aromas of grilled pineapple, kaffir limes,
flint and lemon pith. The palate is light-
bodied with bright acidity, giving flavors of
guavas, lychees and grapefruit. Vibrant and
fresh.

March 11, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CAKEBREAD
North Coast Sauvignon Blanc 2023

91 Points
Aromas of grilled pineapple, kaffir limes,
flint and lemon pith. The palate is light-
bodied with bright acidity, giving flavors of
guavas, lychees and grapefruit. Vibrant and
fresh.

March 11, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY


